TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Rockford Township will hold a spemal meeting on Wednesday,
February 5™ at 5pm for the purpose of:

Discussion in closed session pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 13D.05, subd. 3(b) to discuss an employee’s
pending charge of discrimination with the attorney representing Rockford Township.

Posted january 29 2025




